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Allotment Working Party Meeting 

Tuesday 8th August 2023 at 2.00pm 
 
Attendee: Cathy Page, Lorraine Grey, Sue Davies 
Apologies received from Christine Lawrence. 

Note taker: Carina Helmn 

Notes: 
1. KPC is currently not operating a waiting list for the allotments.   

2. The preferred site for the Wren bench is to the side of the public footpath at Pam’s Lane, at 

the top of the allotment site overlooking the village. 

3. Six plots are graded as 5 due to under cultivation with two plots now vacated by the current 

tenants. 

Action: Clerk to write individually to tenants.  

Vacant plots to be strimmed and round up applied. Contractor to provide a quote for this 

work plus the removal of two walnut trees from plot number 13b(2).  

Plots to be reviewed in September and cultivation standard monitored. 

4. The site compost bins, located in the south west of the site, are full with management of this 

facility falling upon a couple of allotment tenants. It was suggested that allotment tenants 

should be encouraged to have their own compost bins on their individual plots. Lorraine 

Grey has offered to give some advice if tenants are unsure how to operate a successful 

compost facility. 

5. Plot 22b has long grass. 

Action: Cathy and Sue will strim 

Next meeting Tuesday 12th September, 2pm 


